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I would like to voice my objection to the relocation of the Powerhouse Museum to Parramatta.  

The museum is an icon in Sydney and would be inappropriate to change its location.  

It would be a more a thought provoking proposition for Parramatta to create its own culture and 
museum representing Parramatta not syphoning something established for economic reasons. 


